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Call To Order

Approval of Minutes for the September 19, 2011Meeting

New Business

1. 11-6671 Subject: Communication from the Alderman of the 15th District 

requesting a stop sign be placed at the intersection of Shoreland 

Avenue and Ruby Avenue.  Alderman Mozol and Paul Seggelink 

invited to the meeting.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on 09-19-11:  Defer

2. 11-6759 Subject: Communication from the Alderman of the 1st District and 

Wisconsin Lutheran School (734 Villa St.) requesting a 4-way stop sign 

be placed at the corner of 8th St. and Villa St.  Alderman Fair and 

James Boehm invited to the meeting.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on 09-19-11:  Defer

3. 11-6842 Subject: Communication from Brian Hansche (1500 S. Main Street) 

wishing to discuss traffic issues in the area of 14th Street and S. Main 

Street.  Alderman Marcus and Brian Hansche invited to the meeting.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on 09-19-11:  Defer

4. 11-6977 Subject: Communication from Jennifer Horn, Principal, Stephen Bull 

Fine Arts School - 815 De Koven Avenue, requesting a study be done 

for a crossing guard in the area of the school.  Jennifer Horn, Patrick 

Starken and Kathy Kasper invited to the meeting.
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http://legistar.racinenet.org/detailreport/matter.aspx?key=14616
http://legistar.racinenet.org/detailreport/matter.aspx?key=14764
http://legistar.racinenet.org/detailreport/matter.aspx?key=14870
http://legistar.racinenet.org/detailreport/matter.aspx?key=15083


October 17, 2011Traffic Commission Meeting Agenda

Next Meeting Date

Adjournment

If you are disabled and have accessibility needs or need information interpreted for 

you, please contact the Engineering Office, 636-9166,  at least 48 hours prior to this 

meeting.
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